
CIO Mid-Year Check-In

● By Nov. 22:  Matt will share with the board his Mid-Year 

Reflection

● By Dec. 2nd:  Board members have read and taken their 

own notes on the Mid-Year Reflection

● Dec. 3rd Board Meeting:  Board discussion

● Mid-Dec:  S&E Committee shares Board commendations 

and recommendations


